
 

 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION 
 
 
Albizu University is a specialized, nonprofit university.  Albizu University will not tolerate 

discrimination or harassment based on race, color, religious belief, national origin, sex, sexual 

orientation, pregnancy, marital status, gender, gender identity, social condition, political ideas, 

status as victim of domestic violence, disability, veteran status, genetic information, age, or any 

other characteristic protected by federal, state or local law in its programs, services and activities. 

This prohibition applies to all University programs, services or activities, including but not limited 

to admissions and employment.  

 

Inquiries regarding the application of Title IX and other laws, regulations and policies prohibiting 

discrimination may be directed to Dra. Gilda Rodríguez Díaz – Director of Clinical Training, Title 

IX Coordinator, PO Box 902711, San Juan, Puerto Rico 00902-3711; Tel. (787) 725- 6500, 

extension 1590; email grodriguez1@albizu.edu . 
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